
I am in poor health and unable to defend myself and family other than with a gun. There 
have been several day time "front door break-ins" recently in our area. A gun is of no 
use if it is being stored unloaded and not ready for access and use.   
Please, do not support this unconstitutional and potentially very harmful bill.   
 
Roger Holloway 
6431 Glen Echo Ave.  
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